
I guess not a lot has changed but you might have seen my article in the Change 
page of the BMJ this year.  That article I did identified another RCT (buried within 
what sounded like a cohort study by Schlessinger et al).  Maybe the NICE team 
does not think that the additional evidence and article in the BMJ is sufficient to 
change any recommendations, but the least I could do is to bring these two new 
bits of information to your attention. 
  
Best wishes 
  
 


